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If you have not met the Subject Matter Requirement by the time of hire, your school employer can choose to
put you on a temporary permit such as a Provisional Internship Permit (PIP) or Short-Term Staff Permit
(STSP). Rivet School graduates are eligible for a PIP and STSP for Multiple Subjects and Education Specialist.
Rivet School graduates are not eligible for a Single Subject PIP or STSP.

https://career.rivetschool.org/help/subject-matter-requirementcset
https://www.ctc.ca.gov/credentials/leaflets/provisional-internship-permit-\(cl-856\)
https://www.ctc.ca.gov/credentials/leaflets/short-term-staff-permit-\(cl-858\)

